
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10 November 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust's Immunisation Team is due to visit Weald soon to 

deliver the nasal flu vaccination to Year 7 students. 

We have been asked to send the following message, reminding you that there is still time to give 

your consent. 

Message from the Immunisation Team  

Dear Parent/Carer, there is still time to complete the online consent form for your child to receive 

their nasal flu vaccination. 

Please click here and enter our school URN which is: 136455  

The online portal will close at midnight on 16.11.2020, and no late forms can be accepted after this 

date. 

Someone from our team may call you to discuss the online consent process if we do not hear from 

you. 

Watch this short film to find out what happens at a nasal flu clinic: What is the nasal flu vaccine? 

Show your child this short film to help them understand the nasal flu vaccine: What should I say to 

my child? 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

School Immunisation Service 

---------------------------------------------- 

Many Thanks 

Mr G Dorrian 
Communications Manager 
  
 

http://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/forms/imms-consent-form/
https://vimeo.com/453648491
https://vimeo.com/454024720
https://vimeo.com/454024720

